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COUNTY COUNCIL 
COUNTY OF MAUI 

200 S. HIGH STREET 
WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII  96793 

www.MauiCounty.us 

 

April 12, 2024 

James DS Barros, Administrator 
State of Hawaii 
Hawaii Emergency Management Agency 

4204 Diamond Head Road 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96816-4495 

 
Via E-Mail: james.barros@hawaii.gov 
 

Dear Mr. Barros: 
 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR (“FY”) 2025 BUDGET  (BFED-1) 

 
May I please request you provide a response to the following: 

 
1. Please provide a list of hotels that have provided non-congregate 

sheltering for families and individuals displaced from the August 8, 

2023, wildfires on the Island of Maui.   
 

2. For each hotel, please also provide: 
 
a. The date the hotel began housing displaced families and 

individuals and whether the hotel is continuing to provide those 
services.  

 

b. If the hotel has stopped housing the displaced, the date housing 
efforts ended. 

 
c. The amount that has been paid to the hotel, to date, and where 

the funds to the pay the hotel were derived from.  

 
d. A copy of the contract that enabled the hotel to provide housing 

to those displaced.  
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May I further request you transmit your response to 
bfed.committee@mauicounty.us by April 19, 2024, to enable the Committee to 
comprehensively review the Mayor’s Proposed FY 2025 Budget. 

 
To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item 

number in the subject line of your response. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 

(James Krueger at 808-270-7761, Kasie Apo Takayama at 808-270-7665, or 
Yvette Bouthillier at 808-270-7758). 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair 

Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 

 
 
bfed:2025bgt:240412a01:clm 
 
cc:   Francis A.P. Kau, State Disaster Resource Center Coordinator 
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BFED Committee

From: BFED Committee

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 5:35 PM

To: james.barros@hawaii.gov

Cc: BFED Committee; francis.a.p.kau@hawaii.gov

Subject: MR. BARROS, please read the attached letter re: FISCAL YEAR (“FY”) 2025 BUDGET 

(BFED-1); reply by 4/19/24

Attachments: 240412a01.pdf

Categories: Processed

Mr. Barros:  Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated April 12, 2024.  Please respond by April 19, 
2024.

Thank you,
Budget, Finance, and Economic Development (BFED) Committee 


